
October 9, 1998

Most Reverend Harry J. F$nn, D.D.
Archbishop of Saint Paul and Minneapolis
226 Summit Avenue
Saint Pau), MN 55102-219?

Dear.Arch'oishop Flynn:

This aftemoon I had a conversation witJl Mr.
Minneapol,is, cuffently residing at

mernber of Soint Stephen Parish in

On August 28, Msgr. Daniel
conveyed to him by tlre Very
got the chronoiogy ofevents.

talked about his sexually

Anoka some twsnty yea¡s ago when he was a teenager The perpetator was a tcacher
abused as a

in the school

there and ís now a member of this monastery, Father Michael Bik,

Taufen, moderator of the the Saint Cloud Diocesc informed us of the allegation that was

On September l, t talked w
I then t¿lked with Falher Michael's counselor to seçk his advice on how to approach

Due to circumstanccs herc I was not able to tatk witll Fhther Michael until Septcnlber 3, I told him of the information f had, advised

him to get a monk he could ralk with and to fct mc know who tha¡ would br:, I also æked him to contact his counselor, On hearing of
the accusarion I lmmrdia(e¡y rËmovcd him Êom being a faculty residcnf in u callege dormitory.

By midafremoon of thar day Father Mich¡cl had done all I asked of ltirn. At no time did he deny anylhìng and even offered ro tell me

of anolher individual, and rlris was not at my bidding. I have knorvn him since 1985. In deolilg with this affair he has in my opìníon

been tohlly cooperative and, I would judge, total,ly honest

n¿r,trt a vory ¡mpressive young man and I deeply appreciate hís coming forward and dealing with this painful situation. He is

clear@-ing chargc of what has wounded him dccply and, in my opinion, will succecd in getting lhe healing he so much want!'

Until today I have not hnd lhc fi¡s¡ hand rcporr rhar t needed Èrd therefole did not writ¡¡ lo you sooner. I bcliovo Mr. I I aho

þelievc ttrat therc wus onc othe¡ victiln. ¡lt tlís (imc and wíth good reoson I do not ¡hink therc luve been oÙtcr victirns, I am keeping

close cont¡c¡ with Fathcr Michael on this, I k¡ow his counselo¡ and will be able 1o get progress rcports and have Fathcr Michacl's

consent for this,

I do not presume to suggest any way tlrat the Archdiocese should deal with thís, At the same time I am quite certain that no more than

one mor€ victim can surface,

If there is any firrther hetp I can be in this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely in Christ,

Abbot Timothy Kelly, OSB

TK/kr

íth nd

Fathcr Míchael,

osB BrK 00278


